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Saint Petersburg Regional Human Rights Organization "Soldiers' Mothers of St. Petersburg" 
        9 Razyezhaya, St Petersburg, Russia, 191002                                                                                          

                    tel:    (812) 712-50-58, 712-41-99    

                 E-mail :  soldiersmothers@yandex.ru
 

Mr Friedhelm Schneider,

President

Angelos Nikolopoulos,

Secretary General.

European Bureau for Conscientious Objection

Dear friends,

Please accept the “Soldiers’ mothers of St Petersburg”’s  deepest condolences on the death of Mr Gerd Greune.

His passionate and dedicated work on conscientious objection. ideas of pasifism, human dignity and human rights empower us. He will stay in our memory as a very bright, active and enthusiastic person/
We  would like to extend our condolences to Mr Greune's family.

Here is video with Gerd Greune on the conference in St Petersburg, in our office.
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oRMn9Mda_lw&list=UUw28RlJ-tdMc5tiGmvUXw5A&index=46&feature=plcp
Yours sincerely, Ellf Polyakova,  chairperson /
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